
KINDERGARTEN TEAM NEWS

JANUARY Week of  1/18-1/22

This week we will be working on...
Reading/Phonics: The students are doing a 
great job trying to put words in alphabetical 
order.  We will eventually move to having to 
write the words, this will be a bit harder.
Math: We will continue working on unit 7. This 
unit is working on subtraction. The few 
activities that we have done they have done a 
great job! The class did a great job on addition 
(unit 6).
Writing: The students are working really hard 
on writing sentences.  They are using capital 
letters and punctuation along with making 
spaces between words. We will be continuing to 
work on telling sentence and an asking 
sentence.
SS/Science: We have been working on Miss 
Dianne’s science unit –Nocturnal Animals. Each 
week we are given two animals to talk about –
ask  your student what they have learned. We 
will be talking about hibernation, adaption, and 
migration. We will continue to discuss Martin 
Luther King Jr.

Parent Info: We are 
working on coming up with our 
own sentences.  The students 
seem to have a hard time 
with this.  Not just trying to 
write it on their own, but 
actually come up with the 
sentence.  When working on 
their sight words and spelling 
words please ask them to 
give you a sentence for each 
word (not to write just to 
practice making sentences).

We have a few more words 
on the current sight word 
list. I am so proud of the 
students as they are working 
toward 30 sight words. This 
is AMAZING!!!!

Reading groups went well. 
Miss Pat and I are meeting 
with the students individually 
as it is easier to hear them 
since we have to deal with 
masks. This week we will be 
moving on to another book 
and may move up a level


